From: erin Mccoy

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 11:51 PM
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Subject: Travel Management

Regarding proposal SHO-02w. | am against date restrictions on snowmobiling. My family and friends enjoy
snowmobiling whenever there is enough snow. One of my absolute favorite snowmobiling experiences was nearing the
end of June, and with the possible date restrictions, that could be taken from me. | am 16 years old and have a passion
for snowmobiling, and love to challenge myself, but with date restrictions | don't have enough time to get the different
experiences | thrive on,

Regarding proposal NZ-4w. { am excited about having a trail from Painter Store to the Top of the World snowmobiling
area. The Top of the World is one of my favorite places and it just so happens that many of my fellow snowmobilers
have cabins in Crandali. It would be a dream of mine really to have such a convenient trail right next to home!

| hope you consider my thoughts and wishes.

Thank you,
Erin McCo!






